
Giggleswick Primary School 

 

A member of The Ribblesdale Federation of Schools – fostering a love of learning through collaboration and fun 

Dates for Diaries 2024/25
(Please note diary dates may change 

due and dates will also be added  

throughout the academic year) 

Tuesday 8th  

October 

Y6 Netball at Settle 

College 1.00-2.30pm 

Wednesday 16th 

October 

Y3/Y4 & Y5/Y6 Foot-

ball at Ingleton PS 

Wednesday 23rd 

October 

Harvest Festival, St 

Alkelda’s Church 

10.30am. All welcome  

Friday 25th  

October 

School closes at 

3.30pm for half-term 

Thursday, 31st 

October  

Deadline to apply for 

Y7 place at secondary 

school  

Monday 4th  

November   

School re-opens to 

pupils 

Monday 11th 

November  

Armistice Service 

Thursday 14th 

November  

Flu Immunisation 

session Rec—Y6 

Wednesday 20th 

November 

Parent consultations 

Saturday 30th 

November 

Settle Lights Switch 

On 

Wednesday 4th 

December 

Advent service St 

Alkelda’s 10.30am. All 

welcome  

Wednesday 11th  

December  

Blackburn Panto Visit  

Wednesday 18th 

December  

Nativity St Alkelda’s - 

5.00pm. All welcome 

Friday 20th     

December  

School closes at 

3.30pm for  

Christmas holiday 

Monday 6th  

January   

Teacher INSET day  

Tuesday 7th 

January  

School re-opens for 

pupils  

Friday 14th  

February  

School closes at 

3.30pm for half-term 

Welcome to our October Newsletter. It is wonderful to 
see our new pupils settling into our school routines and 
making new friends within their classes and across the 
school.  We have had a busy start to this new academic 
year. 

Harrison Class now have a few weeks swimming under 
their belts and are impressing us with their enthusiasm 
and confidence in the water. All are making good 
progress.  

Thank you to those parents who have completed the parental Annual Consent Form. If 
you haven’t completed it yet, please use this link to do so as soon as you can: 
Parental Consent 2024-25  

As we’re now into Autumn, please make sure that pupils come to school wearing a 
warm waterproof coat.  

 

   September 2024  

   Whole School  

                 Attendance 

98.2% 

Ingleborough Walk  

Thank you to Mrs Mercer and Mrs Jones for organising the Y5 trip, in collaboration with 
Wild Ingleborough, Thursday 3rd October 2024 and also to Mrs Clay for accompanying 
them. 

Thankfully the weather was kind to our group of enthusiastic walkers! The aim of the 
trip was to promote healthy lifestyles and to learn more about our beautiful 
surroundings. We are so lucky to live in such a fantastic area of the country, with easy 
access to the Yorkshire Dales National Park. While blowing away the cobwebs, the 
children were able to take in the ever changing landscape of Ingleborough. Olly 
Roberts led the trip as mountain leader and was accompanied by Ellie Parker of the 
Wild Ingleborough team, to ensure our group got the very best out of the day. 

There were probably some tired legs by the end of the day, as our Y5s put in a great 
effort to complete the walk and they showed real determination to make it to the end. 
Well done everyone! 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning: A big thank you to everyone 
who supported our Macmillan Coffee Morning on Friday 27th 
September, by sending in tasty treats or attending and 
making a donation. We raised an amazing £197 for this very 
worthy cause.  We would also particularly like to thank the 
Friends of GPS without whose help and support this event 

SchoolMoney: Please can SchoolMoney accounts be paid 
weekly to avoid the build up of arrears. If we address this with you 
directly, our intention is to help. Guidance on SchoolMoney is also 
available on our website, and you can always contact school if 
you need any further assistance. For our new families, please 
follow the link which you will have been sent by text/email 
already. If you haven’t received a link, please contact the office. 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=9mPK0wHEKU-9SniNw-t35Y-HxnCJ7S1Nh9ZAJGTkPWxUQ1I5NUxWSllIMjE3V1M5UDU1WjZRMlg4Qy4u&route=shorturl


Staffing 24/25 The Ribblesdale Federation of Schools : Giggleswick Primary School  

SLT 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Maddocks     

Assistant Head Teachers: Miss Mounsey & Miss Houghton 

Federation  Business Manager: Mrs Sarah Middleton  

Tems Class Teachers: Miss Mounsey & Miss Preston (Supported by Miss Bousfield)   

Alkelda Class Teacher: Mrs Leach (Supported by Mrs Greaves & Mrs Clay) 

Harrison Class Teacher: Mrs Haynes (Supported by Mrs Clay & Mrs Vickery) 

Midday Supervisors (MSA): Mrs Clay & Mr Combes        

School Administrator: Mrs Jarrom 

School I.C.T Technician: Mr Freytag  

School Cook: Miss Knowles  

School Caretaker/s: Mr Tindale 

Safeguarding information: Giggleswick Primary School 

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Catherine Maddocks, Executive Headteacher 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads: Miss Mounsey, Mrs Haynes & Miss Houghton. 

The Ribblesdale Federation is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of all of the children who attend our three 
schools. 

The Ribblesdale Federation Governing Board  

 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Catherine Maddocks:  

Chair of the Governing Board: Mr Andrew Bradley  

Vice Chair: Rev Sue McWhinney  

Co-opted Governor: Rev James Rodley 

Foundation Governors: Mrs Emmy Hodgson & Mrs Christine Padley  

Parent Governors: Mr Carl Shuttleworth & Mrs Laura Boyd 

Staff Governor: Mrs Paula Clay 

Safeguarding & Attendance Link Governor: Rev Sue McWhinney   

Health & Safety Link Governor: Mr Andrew Bradley 

 

The following policies were agreed at the Federation Governing Board meeting on 23rd September 2024:  

• Safeguarding and Child Protection 

• Governor Visits Policy. 

 

The next meeting of the Federation Governing Board will take place on Monday 14th October 2024. 

To follow ‘The Ribblesdale Federation of Schools’ via Twitter - please go to ‘@FedRibblesdale’ This is a protected account and 

only confirmed followers will have access to the Tweets and our complete profile. We also have our school Facebook page and 

lots of information available vis our website: https://ribblesdalefed.n-yorks.sch.uk/  

Please help our followers to grow! Thank you for your continuing support from all the team at Giggleswick Primary School, part of 

The Ribblesdale Federation of Schools)  

Special Educational Needs Co-ordinator: Mrs Erin Jones  

If you have any worries or concerns regarding your child having SEN or mental health issues and well being problems, please do 
not hesitate to contact Mrs Jones, via the school office. All correspondence will be treated confidentially. 





What we’ve been getting up to! 

And our staff! 








